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                                   First Aid - Certificate of Attendance 
 
St. John Ambulance now offers Adult Members the option of receiving a Certificate of 
Attendance when they are unable to complete the practical assessment of a first aid 
training, owing to physical challenges.  This includes demonstration of CPR.  
 
In these circumstances, a Certificate of Attendance will replace the accredited 
Statement of Attainment for that Adult Member. 
 
To be eligible to receive the Certificate of Attendance, bookings need to be made 
through the relevant State St John Ambulance office. Each State St John Ambulance 
office is aware of this arrangement and will coordinate for Adult Members as required. 
 
Please note: prior to attending the First Aid training the Adult Member must apply to 
the Region Manager for an exemption from completing the respective first aid 
qualification. 
 
Information on First Aid Requirements for Girl Guide Leaders can be found on Guide 
Lines. 
 
 
For additional information please contact karen@girlguides.org.au. 
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